
COVID -19
(Coronavirus)

Guidance for Minibuses and  Public 
Buses for dedicated school runs  

(student passengers only)

Stay informed on the latest developments about COVID-19 by visiting the
Government of Bermuda’s website coronavirus.gov.bm

• Students are to sit shoulder-to-shoulder, thereby allowing
all seats to be filled, no standing

• If community transmission recurs, then DoH guidance will
revert to 3 foot rule

• Hand sanitization upon boarding is required.
• Masks required by driver and students, upon boarding and

for duration of journey worn according to DoH guidelines
• Talking person to person to be minimized
• Talking on phones not permitted

This guidance applies to minibuses 
and public buses that are used for 
dedicated school runs.
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